
NOTICE 
ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD 

CANCELLED 

 

The Architectural Review Board meeting for February 8, 2024 has been 
cancelled due to no CoA application submissions.  The next meeting date is 
scheduled for March 14, 2024 which will be held in the Council Chambers 
located on the 1st floor of City Hall, 402 Lee Street. 

 

 

 
Notice Posted  
January 26, 2024 
Stephanie Simon 
City Clerk 

 

 


